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G E B C O 
GENERAL BATHYMETRIC CHART OF THE OCEANS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Prof. R.B. Whitmarsh, GEBCO Permanent Secretary, School of Ocean and Earth Science, 
National Oceanography Centre, European Way, Southampton SO14 3ZH, United Kingdom. 

Email: rbw@noc.soton.ac.uk; Tel +44-(0)23-8059-6564 (office+ voice-mail); Fax +44-(0)23-8059-3059 
 
To GEBCO Guiding Committee, Sub-Committee on Undersea Feature Names, 
Technical Sub-Committee on Ocean Mapping, interim Sub-Committee on Regional 
Undersea Mapping and Nippon Foundation/GEBCO Project Management Committee 
and others 
 
20 July 2010 
 
Dear Colleague, 
  

Meetings in Lima and Callao, Peru (11-18 September 2010) 
 

Second Circular 
 
As announced in the First Circular of 30 March 2010 the GEBCO Guiding 
Committee, Sub-Committee on Undersea Feature Names (SCUFN), Technical Sub-
Committee on Ocean Mapping (TSCOM), Interim Sub-Committee on Regional 
Undersea Mapping (iSCRUM) and Nippon Foundation/GEBCO Training Project 
Management Committee will meet in Lima, Peru from 11 – 18 September 2010. 
 
The address of our hosts is Directorate of Hydrography and Navigation (DHN),  
Gamarra 500, Chucuito, Callao, Peru.  Our host is Rear Admiral Javier GAVIOLA 
Tejada and the Local Organiser is Second Lieutenant Luz CANO Zapata, Chief of the 
Institutional Affairs Office of the DHN (Email: lcano@dhn.mil.pe; Tel. (+51) 1 - 
6136767; Fax (+51) 1 - 4658312). 
 
Change of meeting place 
 
This circular is to inform you of a change in location for the meetings (except for the 
Science Day) which has been arranged to reduce the travel time from the hotels to 
the meeting place. Please note that all the meetings, except for the Science Day on 
Wednesday 15 September, will now take place in the Navy Club in the San Borja 
district of Lima. This is within 4 km of both the Melia Lima and San Isidro hotels.  The 
address of the Navy Club is, 
 
Centro Naval del Peru  (Navy Club), Av. San Luis Cuadra 24, San Borja, Lima 
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See (http://www.centronaval.org.pe); Phone: 51-1-6125300. 
 
Please note that the Science Day meeting on Wednesday 15 September is still 
planned to take place at, 
 
Directorate of Hydrography and Navigation (DHN),  Gamarra 500, Chucuito, Callao, 
Lima. 
 
Travelling to Peru 
 
It would greatly help with the local arrangements if you inform Lieutenant Cano by 
email, copied to me, of your participation in the meeting and where you are staying. 
This information is required to provide adequate space for the meetings. I would also 
like to remind you that, if you haven’t done so already, you should tell Lieutenant Luz 
Cano when your flight is scheduled to arrive in Lima so that, if you wish, she can 
arrange for you to be met at the airport and transferred to your hotel. 
 
Meeting programme 
 
A detailed meeting programme for the non-SCUFN meetings is still being discussed 
and will be circulated later. 
 
Please ask the Local Organiser, Second Lieutenant Luz CANO Zapata 
(lcano@dhn.mil.pe), if you need further information. I look forward to seeing you in 
Lima. 
 
Best regards,        

 
R.B. Whitmarsh 
 
GEBCO Permanent Secretary 

http://www.centronaval.org.pe/

